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Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 

mailto:info@wabashfriends.org


W E L C O M E 

THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here!  Our purpose is partnering 
with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s family. We are in  
process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community. We have a heart for the  
nations. 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE:  
8:30 AM - Traditional Service, 10:45 AM - Contemporary Service 

9:45 AM - Children & Adult Sunday School 

February 4, 2024 

Sunday 

6-8 PM: Roots Youth 
Group, Atrium 

Monday 
6-8 PM: Open Gym 

Basketball 

Tuesday 
8:30 AM: Senior 

Breakfast, Fried Egg 
3:00 PM: Prayer 

Meeting 

Thursday 
5:30 AM: NACMBS, 

Atrium 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 368 
1st: 143, 2nd:  168,  Kids: 57, SS: 154 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving 12/24 $12,032.95 

YTD Income Less Exp. $1,216.82 

LEAD PASTOR UPDATE 

On January 21, in a called business    
meeting, Wabash Friends approved to 
call Brad Merchant as the new Lead 
Pastor of our church. If you didn’t get 
to meet Brad and his wife, Clarissa, 
when they were here last week, you 
won’t have to wait long.  Brad will be 
starting in this position on February 1st. 
He will be traveling back and forth 
from the north side of Indy until they 
can get their house sold down there 
and a place to live here. Please pray for 
their family as they transition to       
Wabash.  

Kids Hope is seeking individuals to spend time  
mentoring a student at Southwood             
Elementary one hour a week through the 
school year.  If you desire to make an   impact 
on a student’s life and be a support for them, 
please contact Sheri Proffitt at 
sheriproffitt@hotmail.com. 

The next Senior Breakfast will be Tuesday,  
February 6, 8:30 AM, at The Fried Egg in     
Wabash.  Games & fellowship time will follow 
at the home of Sandy Davis. 

NEWS & INFO 

 
Be sure to check in your child each Sunday 
morning at the Faith Street check-in desk in 
the Atrium. 
 
Please see Mark Riner if you are interested 
in volunteering or have any questions or 
concerns regarding children’s ministry. 

Roots youth group tonight from 6-8 
PM.  Come hang out and let’s celebrate 
how God has been working in our lives!  

CAMP FUNDRAISER 

Help us to fund sending more kids to camp by 
purchasing Wabash Friends Church Gear 
(apparel & accessories).  These items would 
make GREAT Christmas gifts!  Please visit our 
apparel store at:  

wabashfriends2023.itemorder.com  

Questions, please see Brock or call Heather 
Edwards in the church office. 

The next Bridge gathering will be Wednesday, 
February 14, at 6:30 PM. Bridge is an 
opportunity for all students currently in grades 
5-8 to come together, encounter Jesus, 
encourage one another, and have some fun! 

CHURCH PRAYER CHAIN 

Do you have a prayer request you would 
like to share so our church family can be 
praying for you?  Would you like to be  
added to our prayer chain email group?  
Please send requests to  
info@wabashfriends.org.   

Culver’s is back on the SCRIP menu. For 
every $25 Culver’s gift card you purchase, 
the Mission Committee earns $2.50. Many 
of you eat at Culver’s, so purchase your gift 
card before you leave church today. Your 
purchase will help the church benevolence 
and the church mission ministry. 

With Valentine’s Day coming up, we think 
about what to give our sweetheart, that 
special friend, and/or that person you want 
to say “Thank You.” You can now purchase a 
SCRIP gift card to give with that recognition. 
When you buy a card, put it in an envelope 
from the table and write a special message 
on the heart that is provided. If you want 
your gift to be anonymous, leave it at the 
table and we will make sure that person 
receives it. 

Your expression of love and care will go 
further than the person that receives your 
gift. SCRIP reaches beyond the walls of this 
church building. 

http://wabashfriends2023.itemorder.com/

